22nd July 2009
To,
Janet Kingston,
New York

Dear Janet,
The coming of the New Year brings with it an opportunity to be grateful for your support and love and extend our heartfelt greetings for the season.

By way of this small note, we wish you and your dear ones a very happy New Year. We sincerely hope that this New Year brings with it more successes and joys and good health and cheer for you and your family.

We hope that your support and patronage will continue into the New Year and we shall have the privilege of serving you better in the years to come. We wish to thank you again for the privilege of serving you in the past years and hope this relationship continues. Wishing you and your family a very Happy New Year once again and hope you have a great holiday.

Happy holidays

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Warne
